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This project is very important to our whole area. It is one of the heaviest traveled, and will greatly 

enhance both the east, and west corridors. When completed, this will make a huge impact!!! 

S. Hilderbrand 

 
I am thrilled to support the City of Conroe in their pursuit of transportation funding through the 2015-

2018 Transportation Improvement Program Call for Projects. I am supportive of all efforts to improve, 

expand, and otherwise enhance transportation facilities within Montgomery County. The Old Conroe 

Road Extension, if funded, will be a fantastic addition to our transportation system. As growth continues 

along the FM 1488 corridor as well as the southern portion of Conroe, this extension is becoming more 

and more prevalent as a solution to the mobility issue of limited ways to get from the FM 1488 corridor to 

Conroe, as the only nearby north/south options are IH-45 and Fish Creek Thoroughfare. 

Adam France 

 

 


